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Bank Day

Penny saved is a penny

earned!! Our next Bank

BANK DAY
OPEN A SAVE AT SCHOOL Agpoyn TopAY! Day of the year - Friday,
frst Fricay of the manth May 4th!! Let's get your

kids saving!! Creekside

-

has teamed up with WA

Federal bank to bring

you a “Save at School”

A PENNY SAVED program to help teach

IS A PENNY EARNED

your children the habit
and value of saving money. On the first Friday of every month |
will be available in the library balcony from 9am-9:45am to
collect deposits. If your child does not already have a student
account with WA Federal bank, please visit the PTSA website

at http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home for more

information. Feel free to contact me with any

questions. Nova Featherstone - novadawn@ihmail.com.
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Teacher Appreciation

Day

/
ach
pprecmuon

W%l‘ Teacher Appreciation Day, we will be

showing the Creekside Staff our appreciation
for the hard work they do all year long. If you are interested in volunteering for specific events during

the week, please contact Annie Yim-Jun (annieyim@gmail.com) or Laurie Fried|

(laurie.friedl@gmail.com).

Thank you!

Popcorn Friday

Looking for a fun way to volunteer? Do you have a 1st or 4th grader? Have you tried Popcorn Friday's? We
are looking for 1st shift volunteers from 9:30am - 12pm. During this
shift you pop the popcorn and then sell it to 1st and 4th grade. If

interested please sign up!!! No experience required.

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090d4dafa823a1ff2-2018
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Creekside's Annual Talent Show is coming

soon!

Mark your calendars for Friday, April
27th. Doors open at 5 for the visual arts

displays, show starts at 6.

For questions, contact Staci Gould

at stacigould@gmail.com.

* DOORS OPE{{ AT 5PM FOR DISPLAYED ARTWORK

REGISTER ON THE PTSA WEBSITE STARTING MONDAY, MARCH 26TH
TALENT SHOW SPACE IS LIMITED!

REQUIRED REHEARSALS: WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18TH & 25TH
PARENT SUPERVISION REQUIRED

Creekside Math Club getting ready for the big WSMC competition on April 28th.
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Creehside PTSA Morning Mixer

e Have you ever had questions about Creekside and are not sure who to ask?

e Ever wondered about all the ways to participate at Creekside both inside the classroom and
behind the scenes?

e Have you wanted to build a stronger Creekside community and share your ideas and

thoughts?
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Come mix and mingle with new, current and former board members, art docents, event and club
chairs, committee members, room parents, and special guest principal Coyle. This is a great
opportunity to meet some new people, share your ideas, and find out how we spend our PTSA

budget! Bring Creekside friends and neighbors! Little ones are welcome.







